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From Alpha to Omega- life in all its fullness. (John 10:10) 
Wisdom, Resilience, Respect, Forgiveness, Service, Joy  

  Weekly newsletter 

Friday 18th November 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
This week was Anti-Bullying Week in school, which began with ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday.  During 
collective worship and in lessons, the children have been learning what bullying is, what they should do 
if they see it happening and the importance of the theme ‘Reach Out’.  You can find out more about anti-
bullying week here and our Anti-Bullying policy can be found here.  Thank you to Mrs Watkins for 
organising this important week in school and please see below for some photo highlights of the week!   

 
Christmas dates 
We are looking forward to holding all of our traditional Christmas events this year: 
• EYFS Nativity for Nursery and Reception parents – Wednesday 7th December at 2pm in the school hall 
• Christingle service for all parents – Monday 12th December at 3.45pm in Emmanuel Church 
• KS1 Nativity for Year 1 and Year 2 parents – Tuesday 13th December at 2.30pm in the school hall 

 
For parents who have not been to our Christingle service before (our last one was held in December 
2019), it is a very special service in Emmanuel Church where the children sing carols and hold 
‘christingles’ they have made in school.  It is always one of the highlights of the year and I do hope all 
parents and carers can attend. 

 
Reception admissions 
A reminder for our current Nursery parents that the deadline for admissions to Reception class is Sunday 
15th January 2023 via https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/ Parents and carers in Nursery are welcome to 
attend a meeting on Tuesday 6th December at 9.15am in the Omega building to find out more. 

 
Christmas Fair 
The PFE are looking for volunteers for the Christmas Fair on Saturday 3rd December.  If you have any 
spare time, it would be much appreciated!  Please sign up via the link on Class List. 
 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 2! 
 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 97.07% 

Reception 95.19% 
Year 1 96.45% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 95.86% 

Year 4 96.90% 

Year 5 98.97% 

Year 6 97.50% 

School  97.35% 
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Inset day- Friday 25th November  
A reminder school is closed to pupils next Friday, 25th November, for staff training. 
 
Wishing you and your family a lovely weekend, 
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 

 
Our school visionaries 

 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 
 
 
 

 
Sarah and Troy in Nursery    
Rotimi and Lara in Reception 
Marcos and Freja in Year 1 
Kim and Athina in Year 2  
Gideon and Ryan  in Year 3 
Benjamin K and Laura in Year 4  

Giorgio and Leigh in Year 5  

Luka and Joana in Year 6 
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Diary Dates  
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Anti-Bullying Week 
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Our Wellbeing Champions speaking to the children in 

Collective Worship: 

 

The Camden Mental Health team delivered a 

workshop to our parents and carers. If you 

would like a copy of the slides, please email 

wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

Well done to our poster competition winners: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Very good interactive 

discussions. Enjoyed the 

presentation” 

“It was good to 

discuss with other 

parents.” 
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Mental Health Support Team (MHST) Webinar Series for Parents/Carers of Primary School aged 
Children and Secondary School aged Young People 
 
The MHST are pleased to offer parents/carers a series of workshops to support their children’s well-being. There are 
11 topics in total with workshops being offered from this point until the end of Spring term.  

Webinars that are for both Parents/Carers of Primary and 

Secondary aged children and young people  

• All about sleep  

• Therapeutic conversations with your child and young person  

• Screen Time 

• Parent Self Care 

• Sibling rivalry  

Webinars for Parents/Carers of 

Primary aged children  

• Parent-child interactions  

• Managing routines 

• Supporting Childhood worries 
 

Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow-up of 30 minutes for parents/carers to ask 
questions or discuss the topic further.  Parents and carers can register for any of the above webinars through 
Eventbrite for free at: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-415252660887 
Or please scan the QR code using your mobile phone’s camera:  
 

 
 
The scheduled topics for the rest of this term and Spring term are as follows:  

 

Webinar topic 
Intended Parent 
Audience 

Date Time 

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Thursday 17th November  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   
Thursday 24th November  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Thursday 1st December  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Gender identity  
 Secondary 

Thursday 8th December  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Thursday 17th November 12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   

Thursday 24th November  

 
12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 
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Parent Self Care 

Primary & 

Secondary 
Wednesday 11th January 

2023 

 

12.00-13.00 

Q and A: 13.00 to 13.30 

 

Parent-child interactions 
Primary & 

Secondary    

Wednesday 18th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sibling Rivalry  
Primary  Wednesday 25th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sleep  

Primary & 

Secondary   Friday 3rd February   

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

 

Screen-time  
Primary & 

Secondary   
 Friday 10th February  

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Understanding adolescent 

development  

Secondary  
Friday 24th February  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30  

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Friday 3rd March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  

 

Primary & 

Secondary   Friday 10th March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Friday 17th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Gender identity  
 Secondary 

 Friday 24th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please get in touch with Lorraine Watkins, the school ELSA 

at wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk or direct with the Camden MHST team - Tajwar Hussain, 
Senior School Practitioner/Parenting Support: Thussain2@tavi-port.nhs.uk 
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